
With Respect to the Committee; 
 
The Sanctity of Life applies to all of Creation. To continue allowing hunting contests in the great State of 
Oregon is a betrayal of our collective conservation values. It is a betrayal of common decency. 
 
These coyote killing contests are not sporting in any way, shape, or form nor are they for food. They are 
a wholesale slaughter, a genocide. To continue to allow such depravity is morally reprehensible. 
 
It is sickening and depraved and must be stopped! 
 
Debra Lutje 
The Dalles 
 
 
 


